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A new date has been set for the Army War College celebration of Native
American Heritage in the U.S. Army. 

The performance of the Red Blanket Native Pride Dancers has been
rescheduled for Dec. 10, at 7 p.m.at the U.S. Army Heritage and Education
Center at 950 Soldiers Drive, Carlisle, Pa. 

The Army will recognize the contributions of Native American Soldiers who
have served in the U.S. Army with great honor, dedication and distinction,
building a legacy of courage, professionalism and selfless service that will
inspire future generations.

The dancers will perform a wide array of ceremonial and social dancing
techniques including authentic dress, freestyle movements, and intense
music, accompanied by vocals and flutes from the Northern Plains to
complete the performance. 

The Red Blanket Native Pride Dancers’ mission is to “educate, inspire,
motivate, and empower diverse communities to bridge cultural gaps
through indigenous traditions.” Like many other native groups, they are
“passionately devoted to keeping traditions alive” through music and dance.

RELATED LINKS

Army.mil Feature

United States Army Heritage and
Education Center

https://www.army.mil/americanindians/?from=hp_spotlight
https://ahec.armywarcollege.edu/newsarticle.cfm?id=387
https://ahec.armywarcollege.edu/newsarticle.cfm?id=387


U.S. Army War College News Archives


